
My dear friends,
In this time of excitement as we wait for
Christmas to arrive, I look forward to sharing
some wonderful times with you. 

Please come to Cookie Church (12/3  9 a.m.)
Grace Place Christmas Party (12/10 4 p.m.)
Christmas Eve Pageant (12/24 4 p.m.)

I hope you will enjoy the activities in this box
designed especially for you -- and I hope
together we can find joy as we welcome baby
Jesus into our hearts on Christmas morning.
With love,  Mother Barbara


